## **Lisa Enourato**

From: Mallory Walker < mallwalk@mac.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2022 3:10 PM

**To:** Participate **Cc:** Greg Foley

**Subject:** Proposed LOT Tax for Workforce Housing

I respectfully request that the proposed LOT tax be restricted as follows:

- 1. Legally restrict the new tax to workforce housing.
- 2. Restrict funding to projects with 15 or fewer units. (No more BlueBirds)
- 3. Restrict occupants to people working full time and making no more than \$50,000 annually.
- 4. Test incomes annually for compliance.
- 5. Funds can be used throughout Blaine County.

Without strategic focus, I, and others, will not support the May referendum.

## Mallory Walker

140 River Rock Road Ketchum, ID 83340-1206 (Mail Address: Box 1206)

or

Apartment 3-D 3150 South Street, NW Washington, DC 20007-4455

202-255-1374 (Mobile)

mallwalk@mac.com

## **Lisa Enourato**

From: R Victor Bernstein < bernsteinry@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2022 7:42 AM

**To:** Participate **Subject:** LOT Survey

I am prohibited from taking the survey, even though I am certainly affected by the LOT proposal. While I am neither a permanent resident nor business owner, I do have a large stake in the success of Ketchum and the valley, owning a house (260 Spur Lane), and being in residence some 5-6 months per year.

Certainly every part of the proposal matters a good deal to me. And I pay LOT for applicable items.

Please open up the survey to people who have a genuine stake in Ketchum.

Victor Bernstein

--

R. Victor Bernstein. This is the private information of the sender. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please delete it immediately.